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Wendy Strangeway

From: Virginia Ramsey

Sent: 13 October 2011 10:28

To: Planning

Subject: Responses from Hawsker cum Stainsacre Parish Council

NYM/2011/0506/FL Application for use of land to form a campsite for tents and construction of an
amenity block at York House Caravan Park, Back Lane, High Hawsker

The Parish Coungil thanks England and Lyle for the letter received regarding this application and
makes the following response:

The Parish Council's concerns still remain about the size of the proposed campsite.

It also feels that the amenity block could increase further the number of caravans and tents.

The siting of the freatment plant is too near the stream. There are concerns that the stream could
be contaminated.

Thank you,
Virginia Ramsey.
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